[image: image1.png]GRANDVWALILEY
STATE UNIVERSITY







MEMORANDUM

TO:


Jerry Montag, Registrar 






FROM:
Gayle R. Davis, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:
University Curriculum Committee Action

DATE:

October 6, 2008


Cc:

Attached Distribution List


This is to inform you that I have approved the following and have forwarded the original, signed forms to the Registrar’s Office.  

NEW COURSE:
UCC Log#

[6551]
NUR 736
Complex Behav Problems:  Adult/O Adult – 3 Credits:  Approved

[6552]
NUR 737
Clinical Immersion I: Adult/O Adult – 4 Credits:  Approved

[6553]
NUR 738
Clinical Immersion II: /Adult/O Adult – 4 Credits:  Approved

[6520]
NUR 742
Administration Practicum III – 6 Credits:  Approved

[6549]
NUR 792
Scholarly Inquiry in Nursing Practice I – 1-2 Credits:  Approved

[6548]
NUR 793
Scholarly Inquiry in Nursing Practice II – 2 Credits:  Approved



COURSE CHANGE:
UCC Log#
[6518]
NUR 740

Administration Practicum I
- Change in Number, Description, Credit, Prerequisites, Activity  - 6 Credits:  


        Approved. 
[6519]
NUR 741

Administration Practicum II – Change in Number, Description, Credit, Prerequisites, Activity – 3 Credits:  


        Approved
 

PROGRAM CHANGE:

College of  Liberal Arts and Sciences 
      Art and Design Department
[6605]    Art Education K-12  - Change in Major:  Approved
College of Community and Public Service



Criminal Justice
      [6586]    Criminal Justice Minor – Change in Minor:  Approved
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